
From: Carl Malamud carl@media.org
Subject: Re: Georgia OCGA copyright silliness

Date: July 30, 2013 at 9:46 PM
To: John W. Nelson john@nelsonchambers.com

Thanks.

Carl

On Jul 30, 2013, at 8:55 PM, "John W. Nelson" <john@nelsonchambers.com> wrote:

Dear Carl,

I know you have your people, but if you ever need local counsel I am based out of Atlanta.  I actually have done a
bit of research on this topic and was hoping to do a survey of laws on this issue.

As for Georgia's letter—even if Resource.org's actions count as infringement, Georgia isn't the proper party.

Sincerely,
John William Nelson
Attorney & Counselor at Law
john@nelsonchambers.com

The Nelson Law Chambers LLC
P.O. Box 20497
Atlanta, GA 30325

Ph. 404-348-4462
Fax. 404-549-6765
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